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Comments: I strongly oppose this Sandia Peak mountain coaster project. Not only does the project aim to skirt

environmental assessments and impact studies, which would increase noise pollution and litter. But most

importantly, the project is not being done with the consultation, guidance, or permission of the native Pueblo

peoples that call Sandia home and have every right to decide what happens on their sacred land. Please do not

add yet another item to the list of offenses that our country has inflicted upon the indigenous people who lived

here long before we came and decimated their population.  Please, respect their wishes and work with them

rather than ignoring their wisdom that comes from thousands of years of successful existence in these lands.

Remember that we have managed to destroy or mismanage virtually all natural areas in the little time since

colonization, open yourself to actually listening to a perspective that comes from deep knowledge, respect, and

love for the land. Again, please refrain from future projects that continue to impose upon the wishes of the Pueblo

people and listen to what they have to say. Thank you very much for listening. 


